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MAR 1 ? 2000 
March 9,2000 DOCKETING DIVISION 

PUCO 

Ms. Daisy Crockron 
Chief of Docketing Division 
PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-3793 

R£: In the Matter of the Commission's CoUection of Data 
with Respect to the Provision of Service by New Entrants. 
Case No. 99-1170-TP-DTA 

Dear Ms. Crockron: 

This letter is in response to the Commission's entry of October 7, 1999 in the above 
noted proceeding. Although ALLTEL Communications, Inc. (ALLTEL) has not yet 
completed its NEC certification process, enclosed is a response to the Commission's data 
request concerning service areas. Note that ALLTEL is not presently providing service 
in any exchange. As soon as ALLTEL files and receives approval of its final tariff, a 
new checklist will be submitted indicating service availability by exchange. 

If there are any questions, please call me at (501) 905-5342. 

Sincerely, 

Larry Krajci 

LK:jw 
Enclosure 

cc: KathyHobbs 
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